
EUCLID SCHOOL PTA
5th Grade Events-2022/23
5th Grade Parents/Guardians:
5th grade is a special year for our Euclid Eagles.  

There are several events that commemorate their time at
Euclid School which are celebrated at the end of the

school year in June:

*Memory Book
*Breakfast (Memory Book Signing)

*Picnic
*Carnival 

*Fundraising



We need your help to make these events special for
the students.  Please click the link to volunteer 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP



*Please note all volunteers must be a paid member of
Euclid School PTA

https://forms.gle/12frLkh4ZLLpttNi6

